Livermore High School Bulletin for Friday, September 15, 2023
School News 
Big Head Cutouts Order your Big Head Cutouts in time for Senior Night and our Cross Town Rival Game! Details are the the LHS website.  

Bellyflop Fiesta Hey Cowboys! Come to the pool at lunch for the Bellyflop Fiesta at lunch on Friday!  

Flag Football Board & Brush Fundraiser Support the flag football team's Board & Brush fundraiser on Thursday, September 21st at 6:30pm. Register online.  

PSAT If you are a sophomore or freshman who wishes to take the PSAT, you must register online no later than 4pm this Monday, September 18th. No late registrations will be accepted. The fee is $25. Check your school email or the front page of the LHS website to access the registration website. Note that all JUNIORS will take the exam for free and do not need to sign-up.  
Club News 
Speech & Debate Team The Speech & Debate Team meets today, Friday September 15th, after school from 3:45pm-5:15pm in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. New members are always welcome.  

SASA Club "Wanna come celebrate and learn more about South Asian culture? Or be a part of the South Asian community at Livermore High? Join SASA, or South Asian Student Association. We meet in room 312, every Tuesday during lunch. Hope to see you there!"  
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LHS Body Positive Alliance "Would you like to stop criticizing your body and learn to appreciate yourself? Monday the LHS Body Positive Alliance will discuss how we can begin to do this hard work; come join us to also discuss how we develop rules around eating and nourishing ourselves and how we can stop following the ones that don't serve us. LHSBPA meets Mondays at lunch in room 404. All are welcome."  



          Always Stay Humble and Kind
